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District 191 School Board Report on Radon Testing     April 22, 2021
● Per MN Statute 123B.571 subd. 3, a school district that has tested its school buildings for 

the presence of radon shall report the results of its tests to the Department of Health and 
report results to the school board.

● Field Environmental Consulting, Inc. was authorized by David Lake, Director of Operations, 
to conduct short-term radon monitoring at the following sites:

○ Gideon Pond, Vista View, Harriet Bishop, Edward Neill, Rahn and William Byrne
● Radon levels are measured in picocuries per liter or pCi/L.  EPA and MDH action level for 

indoor radon is 4.0 pCi/L.
● Six sites/schools were included in this radon project and 371 samples were retrieved and 

analyzed.  (GP-46, VV-44, HB-67, EN-70, WB-76, Rn-68)  2021 Radon Report--6 Sites.pdf
● All remaining sites/schools will be tested after Nov. 1, per MDH recommendations
● Summary: no radon levels above the action level of ≥ 4.0 pCi/L were identified for any 

locations at these schools.
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https://drive.google.com/open?id=17U_fi-7RkI6tJDPKSroIDlrbv4m5NG8G


Thank You

David Lake, dlake@isd191.org
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